
Sent: 22/02/2025 10:29:45 AM
Subject: Ref: DA2025/0132

As ratepayers of Northern Beaches Council we would like to register our disapproval at the
above DA. The last thing our community needs is another fast food outlet and certainly not in
Roseberry St Balgowlah. Between Balgowlah Road and Kenneth Street there is already a
Bunnings, Harvey Norman, Woolworths and Aldi and although they each have their own
parking, traffic flow in the street is woeful at the best of times. Also thrown into the equation is
that trucks loading and unloading at Harvey Norman take up the whole street when reversing
into HN. At peak hour it’s impossible and we certainly don’t need additional traffic numbers.
We're hoping your Council gives this due consideration.
Michael and Helen McGorman.
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